
As our healthcare industry rapidly evolves to address the COVID-19 pandemic, new health 
policies and resources especially in the areas of patient affordability, care delivery and provider 
reimbursement continue to be released.  

That is why we have engaged Avalere, the health policy research firm, to develop and update a 
repository cataloging significant health policy changes. The repository will identify the topics 
covered with links to additional information where appropriate and will be updated on a 
regular basis. Please visit the COVID – 19 Guide for Patients and Providers on the Avalere site at 
this link.   
 
At Janssen we have a longstanding commitment to ensuring that patients and healthcare 
providers are aware of developments affecting access to care, and we hope patients and 
providers will find Avalere’s resources useful in navigating changes brought about by the 
pandemic.  

This service is being provided for informational purposes only and is not intended to provide 
reimbursement or legal advice. While Avalere has made every effort to reflect the most up to 
date information on the site, the information may not be as current or comprehensive when 
you view it due to the rapidly changing environment. Please consult with your legal counsel or 
advisors as we understand that resources and decisions remain the responsibility of local 
healthcare delivery systems, including state and local health officials, and health care providers 
who have direct responsibility to their patients.   

 I hope you find the information on the site useful. We are incredibly grateful for the work you 
are doing during this difficult time and are committed to supporting you, our community, and 
patients through the unprecedented challenge of COVID-19. 

Regards, 

Peter Orrok 
Regional Solutions Director 
Healthcare Policy & Advocacy, Strategic Customer Group 
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https://avalere.com/insights/covid-19-guide-for-patients-and-providers

